
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Isabelle Greig <Isabelle.Greig@imua.ksbe.edu> 
Sent: 	 Friday, November 16, 2018 9:15 AM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 
Cc: 	 Brooke Holderbaum 
Subject: 	 Testimony of PEA-13 

11/16/18 
To: 
The honorable Yuki-Lei Sugimura, chair 
The honorable Stacy Crivello, Vice chair 
And members of the Policy. Economic development, and Agriculture committee 
From: Kamehameha Schools Maui 
Re: Strong support for PEA-13 
Hrg: Tuesday November 20, 2018, Kalana o Maui 8th floor 200 South High Street Wailuku hawaii 

I strongly support PEA-13 because a couple weeks ago one of my teachers showed me a vape presentation 
which talked about the effects of vaping and the ingredients used to make e-juice, which is used in e-
cigarettes. I learned that the effects of vaping are similar to that of smoking a cigarette. Although vapes don't 
have tar as cigarettes do, they have many other bad things like formaldehyde and nicotine which have the 
same and if not, worse side effects. Vaping can also give you throat cancer and heart attacks, just like 
cigarettes can do. They both have the same side effects and can cause the same damage to your lungs and 
body. This is why I strongly support PEA-13 because I believe that ESD's should be thought of at the same 
intensity of all other smoking devices, and PEA-13 could help other people see that too. 

Mahalo, 

Isabelle Greig, 14 
Kamehameha Schools Maui 
Resident of Kihei 
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